
10. THIRD AGE PROGRAMME

Officer responsible Author
Director of Policy Margaret Macadam

Corporate Plan Output:  Policy Advice

The purpose of this report is to inform Council about the work of the Third Age
Advocate.  At the November meeting of the Community Services Committee, the
committee recommended that the Third Age Advocate (John Patterson) be asked to
present his planned programme of work on the Third Age at the next Community
Services Committee meeting.  In light of this recommendation, the attached paper (“The
Third Age – Setting the Scene”) was prepared by John Patterson.  He will attend the
Committee meeting to speak to the paper.

Chairman’s
Recommendation: That the information be received.


